
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone is having a restful summer.  I know there are many questions 
about the 2020-21 school year.  Several of you have contacted me about the re-
opening of OLM School in August.  The directives for opening OLM come from 
the Fresno Diocese, along with the state guidelines.  Last week, the diocesan 
Catholic Schools were told that we would be opening in August.  This is great 
news! 
 
There will be more information coming out this week on the guidelines for all 
schools to follow in order to open in August.  When I receive the guidelines, I 
will share them with all of you.   
 
I have learned many things throughout the past several months… mostly to be 
patient.  I do not have any control over the re-opening of OLM School, but I do 
have control over how I will respond to the temporary changes that will be 
necessary to open OLM School.  Again any changes that must be made 
(wearing masks, not wearing masks, 6 feet distancing, etc.) are only 
temporary.  
 
Also, if you have not yet registered for OLM School, it is important that you do 
this immediately.  We are limiting class sizes.  Because we must plan for 
August, we will not be accepting any last minute registrations.   
 
Hopefully, I will have more information to share with you within the next 
week.  
 
Thank you for your patience and please continue to pray! 
 
Keep the Faith! 
 
Mrs. Judy Blackburn 


